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Hello Erick-
I wanted to reach out to let you know that Paul Oberbauer’s presentation at the Board Meeting last night was very

good.
His delivery was smooth. He appeared confident and knowledgeable.

I particularly appreciated that he explained each and every number to give it context. I wanted to stand up and
applaud. (Thank you Paul!)

I had watched his earlier E&O Committee presentation, which was good, but the Board Room presentation was
better.

Looking forward to hearing from you and your team in the future.

All the best, K





